July 1971 Voi. 1 No. 3
The Valley V-8's

—_

Hello V-8ers!

On the 18th. of July meeting, the ballots of offices were counted and
though some elected members were not present, it seems as though we have

all eight offices filled. The following are the newly elected officers.b

1., President - Jim Rowe

2. Vice President - Dick Berry

3. Secretary = Bill Hodgson

4, Treasurer = Dick Berry

5. Director - Paul Meske

6. Editor = Doug Peterson

7. Historian - Francis Fuerstenberg

8. Activities = Ed Harden

It was also voted that all office terms will include 1971 and 1972.
The second proposition for incorporating with the National club was
withdrawn from the ballot as was not valid. Our chapter will be joining

the National club.

The name for this news letter is ;he Valley V-8s as of this issue.

Our last meeting was held at the home of Don McDonald. Don has‘voluntered

his home for our next meeting as well. Next meeting will be Auéust 15ich; at

7:00 PM, (See‘map)

Our next scheduled club outing is not until October 3rd, at Bush Gardens.

This is a long ways off and the summer weather is a wasting, so lets get

together at our next meeting and come up with more outings.

The club has a display board for which pictures of all members cars can

be displayed during outings, swap meets, picnics or what ever, so bring
your favorite picture.with you or mailbi; to Doug Peterson, 18909 Malden

St. Northridge, Calif. 91324.

Hope to see more members at the next meeting.
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